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CLEAN CROP (R)

MUSHROOM FLY DUST

COMMERCIAL

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION NO. 14894 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

GUARANTEE:
Malathion.....................................4%
Pyrethrin...................................0.1%
Piperonyl Butoxide............................1%

NET: 10 kg

UNITED AGRI PRODUCTS
R.R. # 2

Dorchester, Ontario
N0L 1G5

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

MUSHROOM FLY DUST is prepared for the control of mushroom phorid
and sciarid flies.  Use a good dusting machine to give better
coverage.  It is important that this chemical should be dusted
immediately after flies appear.  Houses should be as dry as
possible, the door closed, and the air temperature up to 15'C. 
Repeat about once a week or as required.  Do not pick within 48
hours after treatment.

RATE OF APPLICATION: 375 g/100 m2

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN and domestic animals. 
Avoid breathing dust.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes and
clothing.  Wash exposed skin thoroughly with soap and water after
working.  Remove and clean contaminated clothing.  Avoid
contaminating any body of water containing fish.  Avoid
contamination of food or feedstuffs.  Protect nose, eyes and
throat by use of respirator and goggles.  Harmful if swallowed. 
Keep container closed and in a dry place.  Do not re-use empty
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container.

FIRST AID: If in eyes, flush with water for 15 minutes and get
medical attention.  If swallowed and patient is conscious, induce
vomiting.  If breathing has stopped, give artificial respiration. 
Get prompt medical attention or contact a poison control centre.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Symptoms of Poisoning: Headache,
weakness, sweating, giddiness, blurred vision, nausea, abdominal
cramps, diarrhea, and discomfort in the chest.

Antidote: Atropine is antidotal.

DISPOSAL:

1. Follow provincial instructions for any required additional
cleaning of the container prior to its disposal.

2. Make the empty container unsuitable for further use.
3. Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial

requirements.
4. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product

and the cleanup of spills, contact the Provincial Regulatory
Agency or the manufacturer.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out on the label and, subject thereto, the buyer assumes the
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product and accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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